
Pembroke Meadows Civic League 
General Membership Meeting 

February 16, 2018 
 
 

A brief meeting was held at the annual Civic League Pot-Luck event at the Old 
Donation Church.  Donna Price called the meeting to order. 
 
Carol Moore gave the Treasurer's Report as of 1/31/2018 as follows: 
 
 Business and Money Market Account  $49,869.10 
 Civic League Checking        3,147.06 
 Total Assets               $53,016.16 
 
 Liabilities        0.00 
 
 Overall Total      $53,016.16 
 
The 2018 budget was discussed, voted on, and approved. 
 
The 2018 Civic League officers were sworn in. 
 
The meeting was adjourned. 
 
 


